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Memorandum

To: Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor R d}/,,c/
From: Cheryl Chase, Director, CTDEEP, Inland Water Resources Division CW& )

CC:  Dave Fox, Environmental Analyst 3, CTDEEP

Date: February 11, 2016

Re:  Town of Enfield, Springborn Dam Removal

Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Summary for the above referenced
project. Scoping for the project began on April 8, 2014 and ended on May 9, 2014,

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection received comments from the State
Historic Preservation Office {SHPO) on April 30, 2014. SHPO recommended that a
Memorandum of Agreement pursuant to the National Historic Preservation Act be drafted for
the proposed undertaking, to include specific mitigative measures. No other comments were
received.

Based on CTDEEP’s environmental assessment and the comments received, it is recommended
that an Environmental Impact Evaluation (EIE) is not warranted for this project, and that a post-
scoping notice to that effect be prepéred. Should you have any questions, please contact
Jennifer Perry of my staff at 860-424-3802 or at jennifer.perry@ct.gov.




